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February 16, 2021 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

With the resignation of Jet Crabb from the SSLGC. I needed to appoint someone.  Jack Hamlett 

is interested in serving and since he is knowledgeable about the project, he will be an asset. 

 

Schertz-Seguin Local Government Corporation (SSLGC) 

 

Jack Hamlett   Regular  1-1-2021 to 12-31-2025 

 

Zoning Board of Adjustments Board 

 

Matt Skinner   Alternate  1-1-2021 to 12-31-2022  

 

The Zoning Board of Adjustments needs two (2) alternate positions.  Matt Skinner, a local 

realtor has agreed to serve on this board as one of the Alternate positions. 

 

This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and approval at the February 16, 

2021 meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


